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This petition is by Guy Pelino request to vacate/convert to easement the south part of
Riopelle between Erskine and Eliot.

The location is Riopelle at Erskine (former Roma Café) and the Café has had the use of
Riopelle for some time. This part of Riopelle is located on Map 39. Through previous
Council actions Riopelle from the North line of the café property was converted to
easement in 1965 and then opened as a street in 2006. Planning and Development
Department wanted the street re-opened to make some city parcels more development
ready. There are plans in the works by City Engineering to improve Riopelle with new
pavement.

In conclusion the petition would create a dead end and is not in accordance with future
paving plans for Riopelle, and should be denied.

Jim Knoll



